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Welcome Back to 

School! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

January 31 - No School - Division Closure 

February 17 - Louis Riel Day - No School 

March 13 & 14 - Student Led Conferences  

March 31-April 4  -  Spring Break 

April 11 - No School - Division Closure 

April 18 - No School - Good Friday 

May 9 - No School - Division Closure 

Gr. 5 Intramurals at 
lunch 

 Thank You!      

 

Thank you to anyone who donated to the Silver Collection at the winter     

concerts.  We raised $382.60.  The money was used to purchase 3 gifts cards 

to support three families in our community over the winter break.  

 

Thank you to everyone who attend our winter concerts!  Your support is very 

much appreciated. The students/your children performed spectacularly!  

Thanks to Ms Enns, Ms Klassen & Ms Delorme and all the staff that helped out 

in oh so many ways :) 

 

We hope everyone enjoys the winter break and look forward to seeing all    

students again in the new year, on January 6th, 2025.  

Textile Club at lunch 

Violin Club at lunch 

Gr. 6 Intramurals at 
lunch 

Hearing re-screening 
tests 
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Winter/Cold Weather Reminders  

Just a friendly reminder to make sure your child/

children dress for the  weather!  All students are 

expected to go outside 3 times daily during the 

school day for recesses (NK once a day).  If the 

windchill goes past –25 then recess will be indoors.  

The Winnipeg School Division follows the 

Government of Canada weather website for 

conditions at The Forks.  There is a direct link on 

the WSD and Lord Roberts websites once you click 

current temp.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Council News 

Save the date for the School/Community BBQ 

on Thursday, June 5th. Plans have already 

begun.  If you can help in any way please email 

lordrobertsparentcouncil@gmail.com  

The next parent council meeting is on Monday, 

January 27th at 6:30pm in the school’s library.  

A virtual link for those who cannot attend in 

person will be emailed out closer to the 

meeting date.  The next BBQ specific planning 

meeting will follow the same evening once the 

general parent council meeting is concluded. 

Heads-up for a fundraiser to come to secure 

start-up funds for the BBQ.   

mailto:lordrobertsparentcouncil@gmail.com
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         R — RESPECT 

         O — ON TASK     

         A — ACCPETANCE 

         R — RESPONSIBILITY  


